
                                                                                                                                              April 25, 2016 
PASHA HAWAII SERVICE ANNOUNCEMENT 
Adding Capacity to Los Angeles Market – Reliance to Enter LHX Service May 18 

 
 
 
Dear Valued Customer:  
 
We are pleased to announce that Pasha Hawaii will be moving the containership Reliance into 
our weekly Los Angeles Express (LHX) service beginning May 18th. The Reliance will take the 
position of the con/ro Marjorie C in the vessel rotation and has the capacity to carry up to an 
additional 800+ TEUs on her westbound voyage. 
 
The LHX service, operating with the paired vessel tonnage of sister ships Reliance and Spirit, will 
allow for greater weekly availability for high-demand equipment like 40HC Reefers and 45ft dry 
equipment. 
 
Our LHX service sails Los Angeles on Wednesdays and arrives Sundays at 20:00. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

You can find the latest edition of our Sailing Schedule on our website at 
www.pashahawaii.com/schedules  
 
If you have questions, please contact your Sales Representative and they will be happy to assist. 
 
 
 
 

Thank you for choosing Pasha Hawaii.  
Customer Service 877-322-9920. 

ContainerBookings@pashahawaii.com 

http://www.pashahawaii.com/schedules

